From: Julie Tufaro <jtufaro@ivwaste.com>

Sent: Fri, 05 Jun 2020 23:46:32 +0000

To: Deborah Foshee <dfoshee@kenner.la.us>, Edward Rapier <erapier@kenner.la.us>, "Michael
T. Wetzel" <mwetzel@kenner.la.us>

CC: Jamie Hastings <jhastings@kenner.la.us>

Subject: RE: IV Waste MRF tickets

Deborah,

| agree with you 100%. We want to follow the contract and will provide the requested
reports.

Please know that IV Waste picked up 55.9 tons of co-mingled recycling in May 2020
from The City of Kenner.

The residents of Kenner registered for 6562 - 35 gallon recycling containers. Wealso
continue to remove the recycling materials from the 18 gallon bins from The City of
Kenner.

I will make myself available to meet with you all next week after this storm.
Enjoy your weekend!

Julie

Julie Tufaro

IV Waste, LLC
General Manager
0. (504) 224.6670
M. (504) 908-2916

https://www.ivwaste.com/

From: Deborah Foshee [mailto:dfoshee@kenner.la.us]

Sent: Friday, June 5, 2020 5:20 PM

To: Edward Rapier; Michael T. Wetzel; Julie Tufaro

Cc: Jamie Hastings

Subject: FW: IV Waste MRF tickets 14
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These tickets are beautiful things, especially after | was told by others that recycling
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could not be weighed. (And | believed them.) Once we get past the tropical storm, |
would like for the four of us to get together, by Zoom is fine, and go over the reports

we are expecting based upon the contract. We want Julie’s 1St set of reports to hit it
out of the park and set us up for future success all around. A lot of eyes will be on
these. Let’s show them we were right.

Jamie, will you schedule for us next week after we are back from the storm?
Wednesday or later.

Thanks all.

Deborah

Deborah Cunningham Foshee

Chief Administrative Officer

City of Kenner

Office of the Mayor

1801 Williams Blvd., Bldg. B, Ste. 200
Kenner, Louisiana 70062

Telephone: 504-468-4090
dfoshee@kenner.la.us

www.kenner.la.us

From: Julie Tufaro <jtufaro@ivwaste.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 4:38 PM

To: Michael T. Wetzel <mwetzel@kenner.la.us>; Deborah Foshee
<dfoshee@kenner.la.us>
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Subject: IV Waste MRF tickets

Attached are the Kenner’s recycling MRF tickets for May 2020.
Thank you,

Julie

Julie Tufaro

IV Waste, LLC
General Manager
0. (504) 224.6670
M. (504) 908-2916

https://www.ivwaste.com/

CITY OF KENNER
PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE

This electronic communication is intended only for the recipient(s) specified by the
sender. Unless you are a specified recipient or you are authorized to act for that
person, please be advised that your reading, distributing, printing, or copying this
communication is hereby prohibited, and doing so may violate the legal rights of
others. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify
the City of Kenner by e-mail at internalaudit@kenner.la.us and delete this e-mail. If
this communication was printed, please destroy all printed copies. Please be aware
this e-mail and any replies to it may be PUBLIC RECORDS subject to disclosure.
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
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